
Service Children in State Schools  
National Executive Advisory Committee 

Voice of Schools Survey 2020 - 2021 

Dear Colleague,  

Firstly, thank you for taking the time to read this letter during another very busy time following the 
first week of welcoming all children back to school – we hope that this process has been 
successful for you.  

We are writing to you on behalf of the Service Children in State Schools National Executive 
Advisory Committee (SCISS NEAC), wanting to share some really exciting news with you 
following completion of the SCISS Voice of Schools Survey 2020. By completing the survey, 
schools have started to shape improvements in the way that this cohort of unique children and 
young people are supported in schools across England and started making a real difference to 
how many organisations can support them in the future. 
 
Below you will see the link to the full report and an executive summary, and we hope that you will 
find the reading interesting and informative. 
 
https://www.sciss.org.uk/voice-of-schools-project 
 
Two things will occur as a result of the outcomes in the report: 

1. The SCISS NEAC will use the information you provided to create an action plan and will 
communicate with our key partners the ways in which they are able to better support 
Schools having a direct impact on improving experiences and opportunities for children and 
young people 
 

2. The SCISS NEAC will use the feedback you have given us communicate with policy 
makers to continue to advocate for schools and Service children and strengthen the 
relationship schools have with the MOD and their Service community 

The SCISS NEAC will be publicising actions they are carrying out from this survey via social 
media channels and the SCISS website (www.sciss.org.uk). 
 
We know that supporting Service children is an ever-changing field of play and we need to 
continually move with this to ensure that these children receive the best that our schools can 
provide.  
 
If you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact us on info@sciss.org.uk  
 
Finally, thank you for all that you do in supporting Service children in your schools, we know that 
your hard work is greatly appreciated – especially at such challenging times. 
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